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LOCAL GOVERNMENT — OFF-ROAD VEHICLE ACCOUNT 
1016. Mr R.S. Love to the Minister for Local Government: 
I refer to the Off-Road Vehicle Account (ORVA), and I ask: 
(a) please advise the current balance of this account; and 
(b) Please advise the current timeline for the transition to online registration of Off-Road Vehicles, via 

DoTDirect? 
Ms H.M. Beazley replied: 
(a) The balance of the ORV account as at 29 February 2024, is $877,588.33 
(b) The Department of Local Government, Sport and Cultural Industries continues to work closely with the 

Department of Transport on the integration of Off-Road Vehicle (ORV) registrations into the DoT Direct 
online registration system. 
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